
 

 

  
 
 

Deputation is complete! 
 
 
We are thrilled to announce that our deputation travels are over! We have reached our 

budget of PIMs and have finished raising our projects. 
God has been so good to us during our time in the US, 
and you, our faithful church family, have blessed us with 
your continued giving. Thank each of you for sustaining 
us, for hosting us in your churches, for welcoming us 
into your church family, and for loving our family. 
 
We have now begun the tedious process to get our visas. 
We ask for your prayers for our favor with the Greek 
government. We also need God’s help as we take care of 
the many things involved with our move, including selling 
the “Mighty High Bus,” our motorhome that Isaac 
affectionately named.  We drove over 76,000 miles 
through 30 states and 1 Canadian province over the 
course of this deputation! 
 
We are so excited to be this close to getting back to what 
God is doing in Greece!  We believe open doors of harvest 

await.  Thank you for being a part of it! 
 
May God continue to bless each of you and keep you!  
 

Everything is beautiful in His time! 

The Reeves Family 
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(Outbound Orientation day! UPCI WHQ - 
Looks like Isaac is the most excited of all!) 


